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Partners of the DigiFolk project met online for
the first official meeting of the project. The
leaders of the first work package (WP2), the
University of Groningen and the University of
Cyprus presented the content of the work
package and the partners’ agreed on steps
forward with regards to the deliverables.
CARDET presented the quality assurance and
dissemination plan (WP5). 

DigiFolk Kicks Off!

The Digifolk core team has been formulated. We take
this opportunity to present its members: 



Groningen Students Trained on
DigiFolk’s methodology

At the University College Groningen
(University of Groningen) DigiFolk features in
the undergraduate student project entitled
Tales of Wisdom. This student project was
designed by DigiFolk members: Maria Ioannou
and Theisje van Dorsten to align with DigiFolk.
Students of the project Tales of Wisdom are
meant to complete all the steps of the
DigiFolk project, namely story collection from
marginalised communities and story curation,
digitization, and dissemination. For this
reason, these students were trained on
DigiFolk methodology by the Methodology
team who arrived in Groningen a day in
advance of the partners’ meeting precisely for
this purpose. Students also received technical
training on audio and video making from
CARDET. This training on DigiFolk’s
methodology served as a dry run for the
upcoming partner training
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